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West Maple Area Road Rehabilitation
PROJECT UPDATE LOCATIONS:
Arisaig Drive Merrick Drive
In May 2019, Newsletter No. 1 was issued advising affected Cromarty Place Renwick Place
residents of planned road rehabilitation work in the West Maple Empress Road Tarbert Road
Area. Please be advised that this project has been deferred to Findhorn Crescent Waterside Crescent
the 2021 Capital Works Program with construction expected to Gardi Court Wheatley Road
begin in Spring of 2021. Greenock Drive Whitburn Crescent

Knightswood Avenue
The road rehabilitation work will include road resurfacing, curb

and sidewalk repairs and drainage improvements.

The City of Vaughan has completed the necessary PROJECT LEAD:
pre-construction field investigations and contract preparations Pat Marcantonio, C.E.T.
are underway. Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery

Infrastructure Development
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8468
WHAT’S NEXT? E: pat.marcantonio@vaughan.ca

Newsletter No. 3 will be issued prior to construction, which will
provide further details and an approximate start and end date for
construction.

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Lead.
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